STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

Oll. CONSERVATION DiVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

October 28, 1988

GARREY CARRUTHERS POST OFFICE BOX 1880

GOVERNOR

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
(505) 393-6161

Phillips Petroleum Company
4001 Penbrook Street
Odessa, TX 79762

Attn: Larry Sanders & Bill Mueller

Re: Re-plug of well per R-7519
Ryder Scott Management Company
Cockburn Trimble #1-A
660/N & E Sec. 11, T17S, R32E
Maljamar Area

Gentlemen:

An intention to replug the above-referenced well was filed by
your firm July 1984. If the well was replugged, please file
a subsequent report covering work.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed



